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Dear Governor: 

 

     In April 2013, The National Organization of Mothers of Twins Clubs, Inc. 
is pleased to announce the fifth annual National Multiple Birth 
Awareness month.  During this month, we will be working with our local 
chapters from across the country to spread awareness and celebrate the  
wonderful  world of multiple birth children and their families.   

     Our focus is on educating our communities about the special challenges 
and needs multiple birth children are faced with; while celebrating the joys 
they bring to our multiple birth families. 

     This year we are continuing to build on the theme of educating our    
communities on the vast network of support groups that are available to 
assist families with multiple birth children. 

     We are requesting that state leaders across the country help us by      
supporting the events planned by your state’s multiple birth communities 
by officially proclaiming April 2013 as National Multiple Birth  
Awareness Month in your state.        

     For additional information on the National Multiple Birth Awareness 
month and activities, visit our website at www.nomotc.org. 

     On behalf of the local chapters in your state, we thank you for your    
support and participation in this worthwhile event. 

  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 
 

 
Pam Krell , President 
National Organization of Mothers of Twins Clubs, Inc. 

 

Phone:  248-231-4480 
 

E-mail:  
nomotc@aol.com 

 
Website: 

www.nomotc.org 

2000 Mallory Lane 
Suite 130-600 

Franklin, TN 37067-
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